
May 2021 (Sauren) Radio Spot  
 
Hi.  My name is Sauren Garton, and I am a junior at Pendleton High School.  I 
am a member of the National Honor Society as well as our high school 
leadership class.  When I am not in the classroom, I have a passion for 
competing in both softball and volleyball.  We have such an amazing staff here 
at PHS, but one of my favorite teachers is Josh Linehan.  He pushes our 
student-athletes to the very best of their ability each and every day.  After high 
school, I plan to attend college and either pursue a business or nursing degree.  
I am thrilled to be back in the classroom.  Go Bucks!  
 


